



<p>5.</p>	<p>Admin and GDPR A lengthy discussion took place. The deadline of May 25th is a difficult one to meet. Trustees have found several Templates, some are free and others require purchasing. FG is dealing with the studbook side assisted by EB. It is complicated. Each sub-group needs to make a list of</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Data which comes to them • What data they hold • What they use it for and who they share it with • What else do they need <p>The Lead Trustee will be DS. He will contact NK, a member with expertise in the area, who has offered her assistance. He will put together a timetable and collate info from sub groups. NG will look at the Privacy statement and KS the Consent form. DE The records management policy. Trustees felt overall that most of the data is 'low risk' but there needs to be at least an outline plan of what steps are to be taken and by when.</p> <p>Area Reps. They will be asked (by Comms group, JA) not to send anything to their local members electronically until they get the go ahead from the IHSGB that it is compliant. Area reps also need to delete all their membership lists and inform the Society when this has been done. A significant amount of time needs to be given over to this at the F2F.</p>	<p>FG</p> <p>ALL</p> <p>DS</p> <p>JA</p> <p>DS</p>	
<p>5.</p>	<p>Sport and Tolt on Line Tolt on Line is set up and ready to run. Just waiting for entries now. Sports group are still looking at the dressage element. It's important that Members realise that this is not competitive but is more akin to online coaching and it so help them in their own development as riders. The marks will remain between the judge and the entrant. A 'push' is needed for the IHSGB Summer Festival and BCs especially as the next issue of Sleipnir comes after the event. This to be done via F/B, e-bulletins and the web-site via Comms group Photo competition this month. KC will talk to Gundula about judging it.</p>	<p>KS</p> <p>JA</p> <p>KC</p>	
<p>6.</p>	<p>F2F 28/04 at FG's house.</p>		

Icelandic Horse Society of Great Britain
Minutes of Board Meeting



8.	AOB. <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Responses needed urgently to the request sent out re the Safeguarding policy.• Grant application for a clinic in Shetland was agreed. All Trustees to look at the application.• FG to contact a new Studbook association to see if joining it would bring any benefits to the IHSGB	ALL	
8.	DONM 14/05/2018 19.30 WhyPay	FG	

Distribution List: Trustees, Management Team & Area Reps